
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              



  

MUSICAL OPPORTUNITIES 
THIS WEEK:

8/6     Sun   NO Awaken Youth Choir 

                      resumes 9/10

8/9     Wed  NO Kids Choir resumes 8/16

8/9     Wed  NO Handbells resumes 8/30

8/9     Wed  Adult Choir, 7 PM

 WAYS TO GIVE WHEN YOU CAN’T BE AT CHURCH

MAIL YOUR PAYMENT  The church’s mailing address is:  120 E. William Avenue, Kingsland, 
GA. 31548.

DIRECT PAY FROM YOUR BANK  Set up automatic payments through your bank’s bill pay 
or by downloading the Vanco Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store.

CREDIT & DEBIT CARD GIVING ONLINE  Make automatic donations using a credit card or 
debit card via our online service at www.kingslandfmc.org or by downloading the Vanco 
Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store.

August 6, 2023

Website: www.kingslandfmc.org   
Email: connect@kingslandfmc.org
120 E. William Avenue, Kingsland

Phone: (912) 729-5445
Worship Service: Sundays 10:30 

The July/August issue of The 
Upper Room is now available in 

the main entryway.


The Jun/Jul/Aug issue of Our 
Daily Bread is now available in 

the main entryway.


Kingsland First Methodist 
Church car magnets for sale. 
$10 each. If you would like to 
purchase one contact Gina in 
the Church office. 

Welcome!

“…that at the name of Jesus every knee should 
bow, in heaven and on earth and under the earth, 
and every tongue acknowledge that Jesus Christ 
is Lord, to the glory of God the Father.” 


Philippians 2:10-11

Today is Family Worship. A 
time for the whole family to 
experience church together. 
Praise packs will be handed out 
after the Children’s Moment.

KFUMC FOOD PANTRY REPORT

July 2023


 Total Households Served          81

 Total Persons Served	              232


http://www.kingslandfmc.org
mailto:connect@kingslandfmc.org
http://www.kingslandfmc.org


Flowers are placed today by Haynes and Michelle to say THANK YOU to 
Norman & Darlene Bruce, Brad & Suzie Tippins, Mark & Barbara Kevan, 

Dean & Susan Slusser, and Gabe & Nichol Lee for opening their homes and 
hosting the Meet the Pastor Community Groups! 

2023 Flower Calendar

If you’d like to provide flowers for the church on Sunday, the following dates are available:   
August 27, September 17, October 15, 22, 29.  To reserve a date please call the church 
office at (912) 729-5445, opt. 1 or email office@kingslandfmc.org.  The flowers you 
provide are yours to take home after the service.

Sunday, August 6, 2023

Communion Sunday


10:30 AM, Worship Center

Today’s message will also be available on our website (kingslandfmc.org) 


and our Facebook page (Kingsland FMC).


Prelude                           Jesus Loves the Little Children                       Becky Rassi

  

Welcome & Announcements                                                           Melissa Moreno  


**Hymn                                To God Be The Glory

                                           

Choir Anthem                      Through the Window


Children’s Moment/Back to School Blessing      	          Rev. Haynes Martin


Greet Your Neighbor


**Song           Lord, I Need You                              

                                              

Scripture                                                                                              Susan Slusser


Message                                       Daniel 1                                  Rev. Haynes Martin

	                                

Communion


**Closing Hymn                         Doxology 


**Benediction/Sending Forth       	 	 


**Please stand as you are able

Ushers: Gus Moreno, Tom Turner, Tripp Hill, 
Melanie Moreno, Todd Harlos

Communion Servers: Pete & Lisa Torres, Linda 
Cleghorn & Dorcas Waters

Acolyte: Arianna VanDeusen


This Week’s Volunteers

Nursery: Penny Clark

Toddler: Janice Holtzclaw

Food Pantry

The food pantry is in need of canned goods. You can drop off these items to the Pantry, 
Church Office, or Worship Center. There is also a need for volunteers to work during 
distribution hours (Tuesday & Thursday 9-12). If you are available to volunteer please 
contact the Church Office at 912-729-5445 or office@KingslandFMC.org Thank you for 
your help in feeding our local community. 

August Birthdays/Anniversaries

Birthdays: Remi Moreno, Sherry Casey, Kathy Faryon, Haynes Martin, Lisha Bateson, 
River Moreno, Beck Rassi, Seeley Moreno, Phillip Whisman, Aiden Luke, 

Anniversaries:Greg & Marla DeBoer, Norman & Darlene Bruce, Ben & Sherry Casey,


If you have a birthday or anniversary that is not listed please contact Gina in the church 
office to update our membership rolls.

Annual “Stuff the Bus” School Supply Drive

The Methodist Women are sponsoring their annual drive to collect school supplies for 
local schools. Donated supplies will be collected through Sunday, August 6, 2023. 
Labeled boxes will be placed in the Worship Center for your donations. Items needed, but 
not limited to, include:


Backpacks/book bags, binders, paper, pens, spiral notebooks, composition 
notebooks, folders, glue/glues sticks, erasers, pencils, colored pencils, markers, 
crayons, scissors, pencil pouches/boxes, rulers, highlighters, hand sanitizers, 
facial tissues, pencil sharpeners.


As always, we thank you for your generous support!

Children’s Ministry Assistant

Come grow with us!! We are seeking to hire a Christian individual with a heart for God 
and a heart for children to assist in our Children’s Ministry Programs 6-8 hours each 
week.  The primary days and times that you will need to be available are Sundays from 
9AM-12PM and Wednesdays from 5PM-8PM.  There may be additional hours as needed 
by church programs.  Contact Melissa at 912-464-9320 or melissa@kingslandfmc.org for 
details or to apply.


This month’s Communion offering will benefit KFMC’s Magnolia Manor - St. 
Marys Campus. Please make checks payable to KFMC marked 

“Communion”. Thank you for your generosity.
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